
 

 
        

 

 

 

Parent Information 

15th March 2021 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

Update on School Restart 

 

Following confirmation from the Department of Education on Friday 12th March, pupils in Nursery, P1, P2 

and P3 classes will continue to be provided with full-time face-to-face teaching until the school’s planned 

Easter holidays i.e. Thursday 1st April 2021 (12 noon finish). 

 

Children in P4 – P7 classes will continue with remote learning until confirmation is given of their date of 

return to face-to-face teaching, which we hope will be immediately after the Easter holidays.  We will 

inform you as and when any further information becomes available. 

 

Once again, I would like to assure you of our ongoing commitment to your child’s welfare and our 

appreciation of your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

D. Mulholland 

Principal 

 

 

 


